
 
 
From: Brad Orn [mailto:born@northshoretitle.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 1:55 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: I Support Michigan Street Bike Lanes! 
 
Duluth Councilors,  
 
As an avid biker and downtown business owner, I would prefer to not eliminate any off street parking on 
Superior Street for any reason. From my informal survey of bikers and downtown business owners, a 
bike lane on Michigan St would seem to appease a large majority of both parties. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
BRAD ORN 
NORTH SHORE TITLE  
P - (218)522-4406 
F - (218)722-1325 
born@northshoretitle.com 
northshoretitle.com 
 
DULUTH OFFICE: 
202 West Superior Street - Suite 800 
Duluth, MN 55802 
 
GRAND MARAIS OFFICE: 
505 West Highway 61 - PO Box 819 
Grand Marais, MN  55604 
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